Bush Board Fellows

The Bush Board Fellows program provides a great opportunity for Bush School students to experience nonprofit board meetings, network with nonprofit organizations, and apply classroom learning to real-life organizations. Students will serve as **non-voting board members at nonprofit organizations** for a year term (January - December). Apply to be a Bush Board Fellow partner organization by scanning the QR code below.

Why Should you Participate?

- Work with passionate Bush School students pursuing a career in public service (nonprofit and public management, public policy).
- Engage with the Center for Nonprofits & Philanthropy.

Current Partner Organizations

- American Red Cross
- BCS Chamber of Commerce
- BCS Public Library System
- BCS Habitat for Humanity
- United Way of the Brazos Valley

(and other nonprofit organizations)

What Can you Expect?

- Host Bush School students as non-voting board members for one year.
- Actively engage and learn from students at board meetings and other events.



SCAN FOR MORE INFO

Contact Us

<u>Bushschool.nonprofitmanagement@tamu.edu</u> **bush.tamu.edu/nonprofit/enrichment/#fellows**